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MEMORANDUM 2010/11-08 
 
To: Members of the Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering 
 
cc: Cheryl Regehr, Vice-Provost, Academic Programs 
 
From: Cristina Amon 
 
Date: November 22, 2010 
 
Re: External Review, Department of Chemical Engineering and Applied Chemistry 
 
An external review of the Department of Chemical Engineering and Applied Chemistry has 
been set for December 1-2, 2010. 
 
Three eminent colleagues from leading peer institutions have agreed to form the review 
team.   
 
They are: 
 
Professor Andrew Gellman, Head, Department of Chemical Engineering, Carnegie Mellon 
University 

 
Professor Andrew Hrymak, Dean, Faculty of Engineering, University of Western Ontario 
and former Chair, Department of Chemical Engineering, McMaster University 

 
Professor James Tiedje, Director, Center for Microbial Ecology, Michigan State University 
 
Members of the Faculty who would like to offer comments toward the review of Chemical 
Engineering and Applied Chemistry are asked to send them via email to Lisa Simpson-
Camilleri (lisa@utoronto.ca). 
 
Please circulate this memorandum to any member of the Faculty who may not have received 
it through the general distribution. 
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